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Dear Sirs,

Thank you for your email regarding the request for Sunnica to extend their application.

I am against this request.

Sunnica have not been honest from the start, only giving the public the bare essential
details of this massive, overwhelming plan. If in their confidence this was in everyone's
best interest, how have they over looked such a major issue?

The plant at Burwell is unable to take the energy to be provided by Sunnica which should
have been in place first?

If such a large cooperation are unable to put the basics into place, before starting such huge
project, why should they now be given an extension to help their massive mistake.

I have no confidence in any of their plan and believe it is all for their own interest.

Please throw this application out and make Sunnica start form scratch again.

Yours truly,

Fiona Peachey





